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Comments: I oppose any change to the current regulations regarding noise levels.  As it stands now the

recreational vehicles can often be heard quite clearly in the middle of Florence at all hours of the day and night.  

 

The proposal mentions that loud vehicles are the result of "an aftermarket muffler or a stock muffler that has not

been properly maintained."  Are you saying that a muffler has been modified or improperly maintained is a reason

to change the current law?  It seems to me if a person can afford a vehicle and the means to get it to the dunes,

the least they can do is maintain their vehicle and not purposely modify it to make it even louder.

 

Please, leave the regulations as they are and do not cave in to those who have their own interests in mind with

no regard for others who may want to share the dunes for other recreational opportunities.


